
Over The Garden Gate Meeting 
Monday, May 24, 2021 

 
Meeting was called to order by President Linda Schultz 
 
Secretary report was accepted as read. 
 
Treasurer reported a balanced of $1,051, 88 
 
OLD BUSINESS / REPORTS 
 

 A review and explanation was given for all projects 

 Bus trip and spring conference are not allowed at this time 

 Flowerbeds at the library, courthouse, fairgrounds, jail museum have all been planted and 
are growing 

 Flowerbed at the Humane Society is completed 

 Fairbooth was discussed (hopefully there will be a fair this year) 

 Club was reimbursed for the courthouse, library, and jail museum flowers 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 

 Please respond to Master Gardener questions 

 We are exempt from Federal income tax as we are non profit 

 Deb Leahn will be the new checkbook auditor 

 New COVID guidelines will be out June 1 
 
Next meeting is Monday, June 28, 6:00 p.m. at Linda’ house with a pot luck supper 
 
Meeting adjourned 
 
Submitted by 
Judy Vine, Secreatary 


